
 

  

 

 

 

 

FREE Document Shredding Event!!! 
 

When: Saturday, August 27, 2022 

9:00 AM - 1:00 PM* or until trucks reach capacity 

Where: On Grevillea Avenue off Manchester Blvd. 
(in front of Inglewood High School) 

 
 

NO-CONTACT DRIVE THROUGH DROP OFF 
 

Shredding material must be placed in rear 

of vehicle for removal. 
 

Document shredding is limited to 

Inglewood residents only. 

ID is required! 
 

No more than three (3) boxes no larger than 15” x 12” x 10” 

or grocery bags of shredding material per vehicle. 
 

This event is on a first-come-first-served basis 

*Event will conclude once all shredding trucks reach capacity. 
 

For more information, please contact the 

City of Inglewood Public Works Department at (310) 412-5333 
 

 


